Property Landscaping Update

Dear Residents,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming landscaping
update to enhance the beauty and functionality of our property.

Starting from [Start Date], our landscaping team will be working on the following areas:

e Improving the flower beds in the main entrance

« Trimming and maintaining the trees and shrubs throughout the property
e Adding new mulch to garden areas

« Installing new outdoor lighting for enhanced safety and aesthetics

We expect the work to be completed by [End Date]. During this time, there may be some
temporary disruptions, and we kindly ask for your patience and cooperation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the management
office.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work to make our community more
beautiful!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Property Management Company]
[Contact Information]



